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May the holiday season fill you with hope, joy, love, and peace 

As 2024 comes to a close, we at the Fusion Energy Council of Canada want to thank you for 

being part of the fusion energy community. We look forward to your continued engagement 

and support in 2025.  

Canada will assume the G7 Presidency on 1 January 2025, which, among other tasks, includes 

responsibilities for the G7 Working Group on Fusion Energy. Our President Axel Meisen has been 

an active participant in the planning of the Working Group. 

Building upon the success of the Canadian Workshop on Fusion Energy Science and Technology 

(CWFEST)in 2023, we are planning CWFEST-2025 for the fall of the new year.  

Two other important events to note in the upcoming year are the Tritium 2025 Conference in 

Ottawa in September and The FusionXInvest:Global meeting in Silicon Valley in February – details 

are given below. 

Tritium 2025 - Early registration – ends: March 3, 2025; abstracts are invited to be submitted by 

February 3, 2025. 

 

For more information go to the website: 14th International Conference on Tritium Science and 
Technology | September 21-26, 2025 

https://tritium2025.com/
https://tritium2025.com/


 

 

 
 

The third FusionXInvest:Global will be held in association with Stanford University and the SLAC 

National Accelerator Laboratory from February 12-14 at the Computer History Museum in Silicon 

Valley. Hugely expanded for 2025, this event will gather members of the fusion energy sector 

and a broad spectrum of the global investment community.  

 

The communities of capital providers are expanding, and fusion energy developments are 

accelerating towards commercialization. https://events.fusionxinvest.com/global25/home  

 

….. 

 

If you like what you see in FusionMatters Canada, please let us know. Feel free to forward 

FusionMatters Canada to your colleagues or anyone else who needs to know more about 

fusion; encourage them to subscribe here or please share your suggestions for changes.   
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